
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION 

Grand View Drive 8-inch Waterline Project – Temporary Road Closure 
 
The project consists of installing 1,650 feet of 8-inch water main along Grand View Drive, 
Bainum Drive, and Fernwood Pacific Drive, and installing a regulator at Entrada Pump 
Station in the Unincorporated Community of Topanga. The project will improve water 
pressure, system reliability, water quality, and ensure the health and safety of the local 
community. 
 
Public Works will conduct a soils investigation. Temporary road closure for through traffic 
will affect Grand View Drive between Sischo Drive and Bainum Drive as per the following 
details: 
 
 
Soils Investigation: 

• Dates: July 29-30, 2024  

• Hours: 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 

• Temporary road closure for through traffic  

• Access to homes maintained 

• Local residents may experience traffic delays along Fernwood Pacific Drive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PROJECT LIMITS 
 
 

 
 

 
For additional project information, click here for the project fact sheet or scan the QR 
code below: 
 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact the Project Manager 
Victor Flores at (626) 458-4941, Monday through Thursday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 
p.m. or by email at vflores@dpw.lacounty.gov.  
 
For questions about water service, please contact LA County Waterworks at (877) 637-
3661, Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
 
For after-hours emergencies, please contact: LA County Public Works 24-hour Dispatch 
Center at (800) 675-4357 (HELP). Media inquiries can be directed to 
pio@dpw.lacounty.gov or call Dispatch Center. 
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